
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

There are some fire hydrants in town that either don’t open or are very difficult to open.  This 

creates a possible safety concern for our fire department. 

 

 

 

Proposal: 

Our water department has obtained the following quote for five new Waterous hydrants as 

replacements for existing aging hydrants.  Per YFD request, these new hydrants will have Storz 

Connections which allow the fire department quicker connection of the pumper hose to the 

hydrant. 

 

 

 

Cost: 

$20,559.50 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Water Repair & Maintenance Supplies 6101001231 


